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WREN'S NEST PRIMARY SCHOO!L
S WHAT ARE WE DOING IN

THIS WEEK?

We're continuing to ]‘lnd out about the ‘First Christmas’ as we continue to

countdown to Christmas Dag.

We are taking part in a Christmas craft morning on Thursday Qt" December. We

are making lots of J‘estlve Christmas crajts with our Keg Workers!

We are celebrating our Christmas ckraft morning with a very special snack time-

we will be eating Christmas crumpets and drinking hot chocolate with cream and
marshmallows!

Don’t forget to fill in a “WOW!” slip from the ‘Wrenna News Board’ to share your child’s
achievements at home with us. No matter how big or small, your child’s achievements are something to

celebrate in Time for Twos!
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